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        Friday 20th December 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, Class 5 are practising to take part in Singfest, which is a concert held at 
Congleton Town Hall on Thursday 27th March from 14:45 – 16:00. It provides a fantastic 
opportunity for your child to sing as part of a mass ensemble accompanied by a live 
band. This year we are singing ‘A Wonderful World Medley’ and ‘A Weather Medley.’ The 
words and music are on Seesaw so please support your child in learning the songs.  
 
A rehearsal will take place on Tuesday 14th January 2025 at St. Mary’s Church, Nantwich 
from 12.45pm -14.45. We will walk to the church, leaving school at 13:00 and returning 
to school by 15.15. Please ensure that your child is dressed in smart uniform with a 
waterproof coat.  
 
On Thursday 27th March 2025, your child will need to be dressed in smart school uniform 
with school shoes and a warm, waterproof coat. We will be taking the coach from Brine 
Leas at 13:15 to arrive by 14:15. At the end of the concert, the children will return to 
Brine Leas on the coach. We would love you to support us by attending the concert. 
Further information will follow about purchasing tickets.  
 
If your child has any medical requirements, please email me with information 
ahorsley@weaver.cheshire.sch.uk .  
 
This proves to be an exciting concert. If you have any queries, please speak to me at 
school or email me on the email address above.  
 
To give your consent to walk to St. Mary’s Church and to attend the concert at 
Congleton Town Hall, please confirm via www.parentpay.com  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs A. Horsley 
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